GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION

National Archives and Records Service
' Washington, D.C. 20408

December 30, 1969

. Mr. Harold Weisberg
Route 8
Frederick, Maryland 21701
L4
Dear Mr. Weisberg:

This is in reply to your letters of Decemb9r 5 and 9, 1969.

Records relating to only two of the names listed in the attachment to

your letter of December 5 have been found. Enclosed are copies of the

two pages found. .

No letters or memoranda relating to Commission Document 498 have been

found in Arlen Specter's letter file.

Herbert E. Angel
Acting Archivist of the United States

Enclosures

Kesp Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds



